VILLAGE OF SOMERS

7511 12th STREET

SOMERS WI 53171

Notice of Possible Quorum of the Village Board
 July 30, 2018
Notice is hereby given that the Somers Village Board may be in attendance at a public hearing held by the Kenosha Water Utility at the City of Kenosha Municipal Building, 625 52nd St, Room 202, Kenosha, WI on July 30, 2018 at 5:30 p.m.  

Their attendance at this meeting may constitute a quorum. No Village Board action will be taken.

I hereby certify that as the designee of the chief elected official of the Village of Somers, I posted this Notice of Possible Quorum of the Village Board on July 24, 2018 in 1 public place & on the Village website. 

                                                                 Dated this 24th day of July, 2018






Timothy Kitzman, Clerk-Treasurer
Request from persons with disabilities who need assistance to participate in this meeting should be made to the Clerk’s Office at 262-859-2822 with as much advance notice as possible.

Members of the Town Board may be in attendance for the sole purpose of gathering information. No Town Board action will be taken.

